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Information regarding lead and SVHC

Lead has been included in the EU candidate list of particularly dangerous substances since 27 June 2018, so-called SVHC subjects, why
the duty to provide information applies. The inclusion of a substance on the candidate list does not imply a ban on the use of the
substance, but only a stricter requirement that the substance must be clearly declared.

In some cases, Impel's products include lead (CAS no. 7439-92-1), where concentrations can sometimes exceed 0.1% by weight.
This especially applies to products made of materials; brass and dezincification-resistant brass.
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